
 

NAWM STFC MEETING COVID POLICY 
 

The National Association of Wetland Managers (NAWM) is committed to providing a safe and 

welcoming environment for the Annual State/Tribal/Federal Coordination (STFC) Meeting. All 

individuals participating in any in-person aspect of the Annual Meeting are required to follow 

the policies of the U.S. Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and the Arbor Day 

Farm’s Lied Lodge. We will continue to revise our procedures as needed to reflect the current 

state of the pandemic. The novel coronavirus, COVID-19, has been declared a worldwide 

pandemic by the World Health Organization. COVID-19 is extremely contagious and is believed 

to spread mainly from person-to-person contact. Anyone who refuses to follow Arbor Day 

Farm’s Lied Lodge protocols and requirements will be required to leave the facility immediately 

and will not receive a refund for any expenses incurred by attending NAWM’s Annual Meeting. 

NAWM cannot, however, guarantee that NAWM staff, board members, or other in-person 

attendees at this meeting will not become infected with COVID-19.  

LIED LODGE SAFESPACE INITIATIVE 

 
Lied Lodge is taking every measure possible to keep our property safe for all guests and team 
members. We appreciate your willingness to follow these initiatives. 

 
Masks and Handwashing 

Masks encouraged when social distancing cannot be maintained. Hand sanitizer stations will be 
located throughout the property for frequent hand cleaning. 

Frequent Cleaning of Public Areas 

They have taken their longstanding dedication to cleanliness to an even higher level to further 
protect the health and well-being of everyone on the property. This includes conducting extra 
cleaning procedures such as sterilizing door handles, elevator buttons, benches, tables, chairs, 

and counters in public areas. 

Social Distancing 

Please practice safe social distancing, remaining 6 ft apart from others. They will have visual 
reminders to ensure guests are maintaining a safe social distance. 

New Cleaning Technologies 

They are putting the latest technology to work to help protect their guests and team members. 
This includes new air cleaning technology from Global Plasma Solutions. This cutting-edge 

system safely cleans the air inside the lodge killing molds, bacteria, and viruses. They have also 
installed AOP filtration in their swimming pool to deliver the freshest and healthiest water 
quality possible and are using electrostatic sprayers to sanitize surfaces throughout the hotel. 

 



 

Guest Rooms 

Their entire cleaning staff has been trained by Ecolab, a global leader in the manufacture and 
use of disinfectant products. In addition, their 10-step cleaning process helps ensure every 

room has been cleaned and sanitized properly. 

Please Keep in Mind 

Guest who feel sick before their overnight or dining reservation are asked to not visit the farm. 

Please contact Arbor Day Farm’s Lied Lodge to reschedule or cancel your reservation. 

An inherent risk of exposure to COVID-19 exists in any public place where people are present. 
COVID-19 is an extremely contagious disease that can lead to severe illness and death. By 

visiting Arbor Day Farm’s Lied Lodge, you voluntarily assume all risks related to exposure to 
COVID-19. 

 

 

 

 
 


